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May 30, 1997

Mr. Ilan Z. Golan

Golan Products

4404 Elenda Street N
Culver City, Calif. 90230

Dear Mr. Golan:

It was a pleasure to speak with you this morning and I am pleased that
we were able to come to a conclusion concerning your request.

I spoke to Nate Shelton of K&N Engineering this morning and he has
advised me that K&N Filter did win runner-up in the 1996 SEMA
Show *“Best New Street Rod or Custom Car Competition” category.

Nate also advised me that it was a Golan product; specifically the
Golan billet fuel filter that was repackaged under K&N’s name, that

won the product award.

Please feel free to give me a call if I have omitted anything.

Sincerely,

F
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Don Tu-rney i
Vice President, Marketihlg

cc: Nate Shelton, K&N
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